

HREC Letter Ref.: 1999-026final



21 January 2014

Dr Barry Marshall
Gastroenterology
Sir Charles Gairdner Hospital
7th Floor G Block
Verdun Street
NEDLANDS WA 6009

Dear Dr Marshall

HREC No: 1999-026

Project Title: New methods for the detection of gastrointestinal infections,

particularly Helicobacter pylori.

Thank you for submitting a final report for the above study received at this office on 20 November 2013. The review of the final progress report for the above research project has been completed and is approved as of 15 January 2014.

I have been designated the responsibility to review all final reports on behalf of the HREC in accordance with the Standard Operating Procedures and the HREC Terms of Reference both of which are available on the website. This report was tabled for information at the HREC meeting held on 19 December 2013.

The records held in this office for the project will now be closed and archived in accordance with the WA Department of Health's Retention and Disposal Schedule.

Yours sincerely

Jenny Westgarth-Taylor Delegate of the Chair

Sir Charles Gairdner Group

Human Research Ethics Committee